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RE: COVID-19 PUBLIC HEALTH PROTOCOLS 
 
It has come to the attention of Management that some members of staff and students 
who were cut off and subsequently locked down abroad as a result of the Covid -19 
pandemic are now returning to the country/ University campus. 
 
The University community is hereby reminded that the safety protocols as directed by 
the NCDC and Federal Ministry of Health still subsist. 
 
Consequently, members of staff and students in this category are enjoined to observe 
the 14-day self-isolation period before interacting with the community. 
 
Heads of Department/ Divisions as well as members of the community are requested to 
ensure compliance. 
 
Please, stay safe. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM,MAUA 
Registrar 
 


